Friday, December 11, 2015
Dear Parents/Guardians:

What an incredibly busy fall!  We have been working on an “Anything” project since the beginning of October and have presented them all!  The students did an incredible job of sharing all the interesting information they researched and I think this was one of our most well put together sets of projects!  Congratulations to everyone.  
Students are continuing to work on how to complete reading responses.  We have been learning how to make connections and on how to write a theme paragraph.   We will continue building on these skills in the New Year.  As well, we will be starting our speeches and Silver Birch programme!    
Grade 5s are now rotating between Mrs Guthrie for social studies and Mrs. Eisses for science.  

We have had some amazing experiences lately (Barrie North students organized a wonderful activity day, Hanukkah presentation by Ben & Cole, Fitness Activity, etc) and we are looking forward to what’s coming in the New Year!  

Please sign the bottom of this form and return it, but keep all of the work that is with it.

Thank you for your continued support!

Miss Redmond, Mme Knapp (French), Mrs. Guthrie (grade 5 social studies), 
and Mrs. Eisses (librarian and grade 5 science)
Anything Projects
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